



Dear Visitor,

In response to the latest Coronavirus outbreak, thyssenkrupp Bilstein is following the recommendations of the Center for Disease Control and requesting all visitors, guests, and contractors report to us where they have traveled in last four weeks prior to their arrival in Hamilton, Ohio.

Please answer the questions below to the best of your ability prior to being granted access into our facility. If you are able to answer "Yes" for any question(s) we will need to review whether you will be able to be granted access.

Name:
Company:
Host at BILSTEIN:
Signature:
Reason for Visit:
Section 1: Have you traveled outside of the United States within the last 30 days?
Yes No
If answered Yes, please list any and all locations:
Section 2: Have you traveled within the United States within the last 30 days? If yes, please include city, state, and date.
Have you had personal contact with anyone in the last 30 days who has been outside of the United States?
Yes No
Section 3:
Are you experiencing any cold or flu like symptoms (fever, cough, nasal congestion, etc.) either currently or in the la 2 weeks?
Yes No
We appreciate your understanding, as we strive to protect the health of all our employees and visitors during this current health emergency.